



This Matter looks to me "all one
sided. My mare is not due
to foal until July. And as I
understood from you. Your horse
has a great number of mares
to serve before that time. Am very
much afraid my prospects for getting
a colt would not be good.
I am willing to pay you \$5,000 cash
at time of service. and \$5,000 when mare
proves to be in foal. which I suppose
is not your custom. but there is a
great many good horses now
standing for low fees. And some I
think Equally as well bred as yours.
That unless you can offer me some
guarantee of a colt I will be compelled
to send the mare some place else.
I have a well bred mare and have
had lots of good offers from diff-
erent parties. Yours Respt. Selas Wright